WFVA newsletter update 16 June 2008

Reminder: If you have not paid your 2008 dues, please send $15.00 per household/business to:
WFVA, Box 256, West Falmouth, MA. We count on your support!

Paving of Old Dock Road: Ray Jack, the DPW Director, has told us "Old Dock is being milled this
month (June) and a base coat will be put down at that time. Drainage issues will be handled in
the Fall and then the final top-coat of paving will be done at that time. The dock area will also get
a leveling coat of ashalt, but the enrire dock area really needs to be reconstructed (big bucks).
That will have to wait for better economic times."

Special Meeting: A meeting of the WFVA has been scheduled on Tuesday, July 1st, at 7:00 pm at
the WF Library. At this time , we have asked Gerald Potamis, the Town of Falmouth Waste Water
Director, to bring us up to speed on the pressing issue of sewering parts of West Falmouth.
Recently both the State and Federal regulatory agencies have told Falmouth that before anymore
waste can be sent to the WF treatment plant, that parts of WF must be sewered!. The treatment
plant is at about 40% of it's designed capacity.

Save the Date; Our annual meeting will be held on Thursday, August 7th at 7:00pm in the West
Falmouth Library. If you wish to nhominate someone to serve as one of our 7 Board members,
please send us the name/s to wfalvillage @yahoo.com. We will email the slate prior to the
meeting
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